
ELWICK COMMUNITY SCHOOL
MARCH  N EWS L E T T E R

IMPORTANT DATES

March 12th - Evening Family Conferences

 

March 13th - Family Conferences (No School)

 

March 27th - Last Day of School Before Break

 

March 30th - April 3rd - Spring Break

 

April 6th - First Day Back

 

 

 

 

NEW SCHOOL INSTAGRAM ACCOUNT

Be sure to follow our new school Instagram account! 

 

@elwickcommunityschool
 

We will be using this to post updates about the learning happening in our

school, daily reminders and many other fun things!

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION!

You can now register your student for Kindergarten 2020-2021. All

children born in 2015 are eligible to register.

 



WHAT'S HAPPENING @ ELWICK

Our Family Literacy Night was such a success! Thank you to

all of the families that attended and helped us celebrate our

student's learning.



PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS

 
MIDDLE YEARS:

Basketball – Congratulations to all our Elwick basketball teams on a

terrific season. Some of our teams got to finish the season with a

Jamboree at the Sport for Life Centre where they all had a lot of fun.  A

big thank you to our coaches: Ms. Jessi, Ms. Everall, Ms. Deprez, Colton

and Braden for all their help this year.

 

Badminton – We have been developing some of our skills in class. 

After school mini-tournaments will begin in April. Students are

encouraged to sign up if they are interested in playing.

 

EARLY YEARS:

3 on 3 Basketball – Some of our grade 5 students took part in our

Divisional Jamboree in February. The students all had a lot of fun

using their dribbling and shooting skills on this day.

 

Badminton – Our grade 5 divisional tournament takes place on March

18th at the Sport for Life Center. Thank you to some of our grade 7/8

students that will be joining us to help us out on that day.

 

 



On Sunday, February 2nd, Sistema Winnipeg brought their music and their excitement to
St. John’s College at the University of Manitoba, for a fundraising concert alongside U of M
music students. They performed side-by-side to a packed house, playing crowd favourites
such as the The Orchestra Song and Hunters’ Chorus, and new favourites like Winter Song.
This performance was special because they got a taste of what it’s like to play with an
experienced adult orchestra, and they rose to the occasion, displaying professionalism and
musicality. 
 
Sistema hosted Family Night at Elwick School on Wednesday, February 26th. Mozarts
performed more complicated rhythmic and melodic passages on their instruments while
Beethovens performed beautiful fiddle and orchestra pieces. We finished off with a French
choir piece called J'entends le Moulin, which impressed our friends and families. We were
also excited to welcome our new principal, Ms. Lorelei Bunkowsky, to her first of many
Sistema Family Nights! 
 
We have been seeing so much growth and maturity from all our Sistema students. We are
excited for the next opportunity to share our music with you at our Spring Concerts! Please
see the next page for details.

SISTEMA NEWS!



SISTEMA - IMPORTANT DATES

Thursday, March 12th - No Sistema: Family Teacher Conferences

 

Friday, March 13th - No Sistema: Family Teacher Conferences

 

Monday, March 23 - Sistema Beethoven Collaboration Concert with

Winnipeg Youth Orchestra, 6:30pm in the King Edward School Gym

 

Thursday, March 26 - Sistema Mozart School Assembly Concert

2:45pm in the Elwick Gym

 



MARCH 2020

Our FREE Parent/Caregiver and Child (birth to 6 years)

Programs will take place on Wednesdays, from 1:00-3:00pm and Fridays, from

9:00-11:00am in the Community Room.  We will have play, special activities,

Storytime, snack and coffee.

                                                              

Wednesday, March 4                      -Speech Pathologist Lucille visits

                                                                  

Friday, March 6                                - Food Fun

 

Wednesday, March 11                     - Food Fun   

                                                           

Friday, March 13                               - No School/Preschool Today

                                                              

Wednesday, March 18                     - Make and Take Slime

                                                             

Friday, March 20                              - Make and Take Slime

 

Wednesday, March 25                     - Preschool Program Cancelled 

 

Friday, March 27                              - Move and Munch

 

 

School is closed March 30th to April 3rd for SPRING BREAK

 

 

March is “Nutrition Month”!!

                        

 

Elwick Community Room Preschool Program







Emergency Preparedness Plan
 

We would like to share our school emergency preparedness

information with you. 

 

EVACUATION: 

In the event we need to evacuate the entire school, we

would walk to Wayfinders, 950 Jefferson Avenue or our

alternate site is James Nisbett School, 70 Doubleday Drive.

 

BUSSING: 

If you have inquiries regarding bussing during inclement

weather conditions, please check the division website

and/or major radio stations.

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

In the event, we need to contact you, it is imperative that

you keep all contact information current. 

 

Please update information on Parent Connect or call the

office at 204-633-5641


